
Netball champions 

On the 1st February the Year 6 netball team went to play in their final of three 

competitive tournaments at Steyning Grammar School. They were undefeated going 

into the tournament.  They won their first two matches easily, conceding only one 

goal but then faced very tough opposition from Steyning in their final game.  It was 

an extremely exciting and competitive match and the team managed to hold on to a 

draw.  They finished as overall winners of our partnership of schools and will now go 

on to represent our area in the Partnership finals in April.   Huge congratulations to 

the children involved.  

 

 


